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Project Update Advisory 

 

Date:   August 27, 2021  

District:  4 – Oakland  

Contact:  Chiconda Davis 

Email:  chiconda.davis@dot.ca.gov  

Phone:  (510) 715-7906  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

NIGHTTIME CONSTRUCTION ON US-101 - CENTRAL SAN RAFAEL  

(HARBOR BRIDGE CONSTRUCTION) 
Sunday Night, August 29  

 

MARIN – Caltrans District 4 (Bay Area), will continue construction work on Stage 2, Phase 

2 of the Northbound (NB) US-101 Central San Rafael off-ramp bridge (Harbor Bridge 

Replacement Project) in Marin County. Starting Sunday night, August 29, from midnight 

until 6:00 AM, for approximately the next two weeks. The work involves demolishing the 

existing bridge and may cause loud noises for residents within range of this project. 

Caltrans will make every effort to minimize the noise during this bridge demolition.  

 

There will be no lane closures during this phase of work. 

 

Nighttime Construction:  

Beginning Sunday night, August 29, at midnight until 6:00 AM, through September 10 

 

Project information can be found at the project website: https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-

near-me/district-4/d4-projects/d4-san-rafael-101-bridge-offramp 

 

 

Changeable message signs are in place to assist motorists traveling in the area. 

Motorists should expect delays and allow extra time for their commute.  

 

For 24/7 traffic updates, please visit 511.org: https://twitter.com/511SFBay 

For real-time information, please visit Caltrans QuickMap: http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov 

Or follow Caltrans on Twitter at https://twitter.com/CaltransD4 

 

#BeWorkZoneAlert 
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